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Dear Red Hawk Families,

We are so excited to start the 2024-2025 school year with you all!
We will embark on a fun, rewarding journey of learning, exploring,
and growing.

Throughout the year, 2nd grade DLI students will learn all subjects
in Mandarin Chinese, except for English Language Arts, in engaging
ways such as storytelling, hands-on activities, projects, cultural
activities. We would like to invite you to participate in celebrating
traditional festivals together with us!

We firmly believe that each child has unique potential. We as
teachers will build a safe learning environment that cultivates moral
responsibility, empathetic communication, collaboration, belonging,
and love. Students are encouraged to explore their own definition of
“learning,” learn how to respect themselves, others, and the Red
Hawks community, and ultimately become a life-long learner in and
beyond the classroom. We look forward to partnering with all of you
to ensure a successful school year!

Please feel free to reach out to the following contact, should you
have any questions or concerns:

Ms. Ma: Xiaoya_Ma@chino.k12.ca.us
Ms. Zhang: Huining_Zhang@chino.k12.ca.us

Second Grade DLI Team
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